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From: Matthew Nicholas 
Sent: Sunday, 7 January 2024 4:47 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I have been disgusted by the behaviours reminiscent of the Lennon/Gunns pulp mill debacle with the Premiers blatant 
attempt to bypass scrutiny for the proposed stadium. 
It is a terrible deal for Tasmania as shown in the Governments own incredibly optimistic ‘business case’ that still only 
manages a BCR of 0.5! 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Matthew Nicholas 
 




